Upper Makefield Historical Advisory Commission (HAC) Meeting Minutes – November 3, 2014

Present: Diana D. Kelly, Amy Mclellan ,Virginia Cleary, Maureen Ferrazzi and the Supervisors' liaison Larry Breeden

- 1. The previous meeting minutes which had been approved were sent to the Township.
- 2. An excellent letter was developed by the Chairperson and the committee recommending that the Zoning Board deny the proposed expansion of the Washington Crossing Inn. The HAC sat in the audience at the Zoning Hearing Board and the Chairman of the Zoning board assured the audience that the decision had already been made. The Zoning Board would announce its vote and recommendation on November 4, 2014.

Minutes approved 12-9-2014 Respectfully submitted: Maureen J Ferrazzi: Secretary